
From: Houck, Jason
Sent: 2/28/2013 10:29:06 AM
To: Laura.Genao@sce.com (Laura.Genao@sce.com); Allen, Meredith

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Peacock, Tanya 
(TPeacock@semprautilities.com) (TPeacock@semprautilities.com)

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: FW: Follow-up to EITE Workshop - IOU Customer Accounts

Hi All,

Just wanted to let you know what I sent this request to members of your teams who attended 
the EITE workshop the other week. Sorry for not including you on the original email.

Best,

Jason

From: Houck, Jason
Sent: Wednesday, February 27, 2013 4:48 PM
To: Barker, David (DBarker@semprautilities.com); Ken Wittman (Ken.Wittman@libertyutilities.com); 
james.campbeil@pacificorp.com; Alien, Cathie; Arnoud, Fabienne (FXAI@pge.com); 
Robert.thomas@sce.com 
Cc: Franz, Damon A.
Subject: Follow-up to EITE Workshop - IOU Customer Accounts

Thank you all for attending the EITE and small business revenue allocation workshop the other 
week. Your participation was truly helpful.

The workshop raised a number of questions about how, in practice, we will connect the amount 
of money to return to each industrial facility with specific utility accounts.

I have to admit to being ignorant about the distinction and relation between customer accounts,
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service accounts, meter numbers, etc., and I assume the nomenclature differs significantly by 
utility. So that Energy Division can work with ARB and the IOUs to make sure we are 
collecting and conveying the correct information to each party, it would be helpful if your 
teams could prepare a chart that explains the hierarchical relationship between different 
account, meter and billing-related information you collect.

Would it be possible for your teams to prepare something along those lines by next Wednesday 
or Thursday (3/6 or 3/7)? Perhaps the following week we can organize a call if we have 
clarifying questions.

Thanks in advance for your help. Please let me know if I should direct this question to 
colleagues of yours instead.

Best wishes,

Jason Houck

Analyst, Emerging Procurement Strategies

Energy Division

California Public Utilities Commission

Office: 415.703.1223

Email: jason.houck@epuc.ca.gov
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